
Moorpark Junior School 
 

Year 6 Puberty Talk  
 
Dear Year 6 parents/carers, 
 
On Monday 18th July 2022, Year 6 will be taking part in a talk with their teachers to 
discuss the changes that will happen in their bodies due to puberty. This talk will 
include the use of the correct terminology for the parts of the body and discussions 
about the changes that will happen during puberty. All discussions are age 
appropriate and will address any misconceptions held by the children.  
 
Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) is a statutory element of our curriculum but 
we are very aware the children will naturally have questions and ideas that they wish 
to discuss with you. Therefore, we are keen to keep in you in touch with our 
curriculum so that we can work together. 
 
If there is anything you wish to discuss regarding this talk, please contact your child’s 
teacher via Class Dojo.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Barber & Mrs Rooney (Year 6 teachers)  
 
 
 
 


